AGENDA

Ole 97 Board of Directors Meeting

Thursday, March 27, 2014
Piccadilly on Mt. Moriah at 6:00 p.m.
Ole 97 Alumni Association agreed to sponsor Troop Ole 97 when its original sponsor, Broadway Baptist Church, voted not to continue  its sponsorship of the Troop because of the new gay ruling by the BSA National Council.  We have an upcoming meeting to discuss  and elect new officers and board members.  

We will meet on Thursday, March 27, at Piccadilly Cafeteria located at Mt. Moriah and American Way (across from the Ford Dealership).  Please arrive at 6:00 p.m.  We will eat and then have our business meeting.

Please let me know if you are unable to attend.  Otherwise, we look forward to seeing you on the 27th.

Regards,

Umpy Osborn

